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Re:  Year 1 Meeting 

 Science Week 

 Year 6 SATs Preparation and Residential 

 Ukraine Appeal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’re well and that the promise of the warmer weather has lifted spirits!  I’m just writing 
this morning with some updates for you all: 

1. Year 1 Parents:  I’m inviting you to a short meeting with me tomorrow (Tuesday 15th March 
at 2.45pm) to outline the arrangements for our support of Year 1 and how the phased 
return of Miss. Cordell is being managed.  I look forward to seeing as many of you there as 
possible – there will be an opportunity for you to ask me any questions. 

 

2. This week we’re celebrating Science week with lots of experiments and assemblies going 
on; please look out for photographs on our Twitter page to keep up to date with all the 
excitement!  You can find our feed here: LourdesCatholicPrimaryRottingdean 
(@CatholicLourdes) / Twitter 

 

3. Those of you with children in Year 6 will already know that the children are busy preparing 
for their SATs exams and will have had the opportunity to talk with Mrs. Nicholson about 
the areas for practice and revision prior to those assessments.  On Tuesday afternoons, 
we’ve arranged a series of small group, focussed intervention sessions for all of them to 
help prepare for English and Maths assessments and these will continue until the SATs take 
place.  You’ll also be aware that we’ve booked our regular residential trip to Blacklands 
Farm.  Based on our experiences of last year; I’ve made the trip slightly shorter not only to 
support the children in terms of time away from home, but also cost to families. 

 
4. Huge thanks for your ongoing support for Ukraine.  Do keep bringing in the products listed 

below, if you can.  

 
Have a good week, everyone. 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
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Ukraine Collection: 
 
Hygiene Products: 
Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, Nappies (children and adult sizes), Sanitary Pads, Paper Towels, Disinfectants 
Rubbing Alcohol, Disposable and reusable masks, Combs, Underwear, Microfiber towels, Reusable plates, 
Cups and cutlery 
 
Food 
Instant Meals, Dried Fruit, Formula Milk, Nuts, Canned Food, Cereals 
 
Other Items: 
Power Generators, Thermal Blankets, Sleeping Bags, Foam Camping Mats, Pain Killers, Dog / Cat Food 
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